
VALERI Special Announcement 

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 

 

An issue has been identified in the VALERI reports database.  VALERI developers will 
perform a fix at 8 PM EST on Wednesday July 12, 2017 to resolve the issue(s). 

Please refrain from running any reports, both manual and scheduled, until after 10 PM 
EST on Wednesday July 12, 2017.  If you ran reports on Tuesday July 11, 2017 or 
Wednesday July 12, 2017, the data may be inaccurate and will need to be processed 
again.   

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this time. 

 

 

 


